
 

 

 

 

 

February 6, 2015 

Hospital redevelopment update 

Eastern Health is seeking community involvement in the search for historic photographs of 

Healesville & District Hospital and the Healesville district. Photos are being collected throughout the 

duration of the redevelopment, in the hope of finding a suitable image for display in the hospital’s 

new foyer.  

“Healesville & District Hospital is close to the hearts of many in the community. This is a great way to 

share your memories and celebrate a new era in the history of the health service,” Tanya Hendry, 

Eastern Health’s Manager of Consumer Participation and Patient Experience said.  

A $7.8 million redevelopment of Healesville & District Hospital and Yarra Valley Community Health is 

currently in the planning stage, with building tenders due to close soon. Eastern Health has 

organised a number of information stalls at local community markets to provide updates on the 

project’s progress.   

Location  Date Time 

Hoddles Creek Primary School – 700 Gembrook-Launching 

Place Road, Hoddles Creek 

February 5 3.30pm – 5pm 

Yellingbo Primary School – 1936 Healesville-Koo Wee Rup 

Road, Yellingbo 

February 12 3.30pm – 5pm 

Launching Place Primary School – 20A Carter Street, 

Launching Place 

February 19 3.30pm – 5pm 

Don Valley Primary School – Old Dalry Road, Don Valley February 26 3.30pm – 5pm 

Woori Yallock Presbyterian Church – 1363 Healesville-Koo-

Wee-Rup Road, Woori Yallock 

March 5 3pm – 5pm  

 
For more information or to submit a photo, please contact Tanya Hendry on 5969 9951 or via 
healesvillefeedback@easternhealth.org.au.  
 
Latest project newsletters, frequently asked questions and media releases are available on the 
project website at www.easternhealth.org.au/healesvilleredevelopment   
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